

South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY **20151 727 3963 Fax: 0151 726 9950**

Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk www.st-finbars.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley

Our ref: JPC/MK Your ref:

January 2018

Year 1 Parents Reading Workshop

Dear Parents & Carers

We would like to invite you to take part in a Reading Workshop - with your child next **Friday**, 19th

January at 9:00 a.m. We will be based in **Year 1 classroom**.

The aim of the session is to show parents some fun activities to help with reading at home – for example matching pictures to





J.P. Carley

Mrs J P Conley Headteacher



















